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Ambassador Meirav Eilon Shahar
Permanent Representative of Israel to the United Nations in Geneva

Thank you, Mr. President.
Israel welcomes the Commission of Inquiry on Ukraine and takes note of its report. 
For the last two years, Israel has stood alongside the people of Ukraine in solidarity. Since the first day of the war, Israel has condemned Russia’s invasion and has expressed support for Ukraine’s sovereignty and territorial integrity. 
As a country who has suffered from a brutal attack and acts of savagery in the past few months, Israel remains extremely concerned over reports of atrocities carried out against civilians in Ukraine, including reports of torture and sexual and gender-based violence. 
Mr. President,
Israel remains committed to delivering humanitarian assistance to the Ukrainian people, including through basic humanitarian aid such as food, water and medical assistance, as well as mental and physical rehabilitation and training on emergency management.  Since the beginning of the war, Israel has also brought many wounded Ukrainians to Israel for rehabilitation. We will continue to support the Ukrainian people.  
I thank you. 
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